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   In our annual cycle of ministry, after a very productive June planning trip 
to the field and successful Summer Camp this year with 571 campers sent, 
we moved on to our annual Fall Team Trip. This year Janice and I were privi-
leged to host a 10-person team from Red Lion Bible Church on their first trip 
to Haiti. In fact, for a church that supports over 200 missionaries, this was 
the first time that any group went out from their local church in PA, and so it 
was quite a significant event for the entire ministry! 
  We are very happy to report that in answer to many prayers, God truly 
blessed this trip in every way, in spite of a number of obstacles for the group. 
Anyone who understands mission endeavors in the developing world, knows 
that what you set out to accomplish in a given time period, be it a day, week, 
month, or year, is not typically what gets done. Well, the Lord not only 
helped us to get those things fin-
ished that we had planned to do, but 
also saw to it that what we could only 
hope for, got done as well! 
  At Pastor Leon’s: After thoroughly en-
joying worshipping the Lord with Leon’s 
people on Sunday, we returned to the site 
of last year’s project to finish the work 
we  started by mak- ing further improve-
ments on that church’s Youth 
Building. We reinforced trusses and constructed 23 benches for the children 
to use during Sunday Children’s Church, mid-week Awana and other services.  
  At Pastor Faude’s:  The church in Danache finds itself right in the 
middle of a region heavily influenced by voodoo. In fact, to get to Pastor 
Faude’s church, our team had to pass through a voodoo church’s annual 
feast, bizarre and fundraiser—Hard to describe! So, we were very happy to 
encourage this young pastor and his people by first spending a day painting 
the church, school, and the 
small  attached home of a for-
mer pastor’s wid- ow. She was 
“Tres Content!” 
  The next and last day for the 
team, we re- turned to walk 
through the vil- lage handing 
out both Creole Gospel tracts 
and French John and Romans for 
those who could read. At the 
same time, we  met and invited 
all in the area to a 3 PM evange-
listic service at the church. Pastor Faude said that while other missionaries 
had visited his church in the past, this was the first group that actually 
walked out through the surrounding village, and the people really seemed to 
appreciate that. Jim Hollingshead brought the challenge, while several team 
members shared personal salvation testimonies. Please continue to pray for 
these two pastors, their church ministries, and that our labor among them 
indeed continues to bear fruit for eternity to the Glory of God! 


